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PARISH PLANS – SUMMARY OF ACTIONS                                Appendix 1 

 

Parish Area Theme Proposal Action Comments 
WDC / WCC Officers 

Shrewley Parish 
Plan 

Education and 
Training 

Ensure Transport links 
from all areas of the Parish 
to local schools is 
maintained   

Feedback comments with 
regard to local educational 
establishments  

Feedback: Kevin McGovern WCC 
Highways (Transport) 
A network of bus, minibus and taxi 
services is maintained to educational 
establishments for all those who the 
County Council has a statutory duty 
to transport. These routes may be 
varied periodically according to 
demand. 

 Emergency 
Services 

Investigate the impact of 
the Warwick Fire Station 
Closure on fire service 
response times to 
Shrewley parish and 
communicate to residents 

Request that Warwickshire 
Fire and Rescue Service 
attend a Parish Council 
meeting or Parish Assembly 
meeting in order to discuss the 
impact of the closure of 
Warwick Fire Station  

Feedback: Ian Tonner WCC Fire 
and Rescue 
At present due to priority around 
consulting on the £2.4million 
reduction in the Fire and Rescue 
Service budget. The Service does 
not have the capacity to make a 
commitment to this action in 
Shrewley’s Plan. However once the 
consultation has been completed 
later this year they will endeavour to 
fulfil this action. 

 Environmental 
Sustainability 

Find ways of educating dog 
owners within the Parish of 
the importance of clearing 
up dog mess and 
encourage then in every 
way possible to do so 

Consult with Warwick District 
Council dog warden scheme 
on the best practice for 
reducing dog waste and 
educating dog owners on the 
importance of clearing up dog 
waste     

Feedback: Pete Cutts WDC 
Community Protection 
The dog warden can visit to address 
a group or be available during an 
event to promote responsible dog 
ownership. There are a number of 
events planned this summer all 
10am-3pm. 
August 13th- St Nicholas Park 
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August 20th – Abbey fields  
August 27th - Newbold Comyn 

 Housing and 
Planning 

In order to develop a 
clearer understanding of 
the exact needs of the 
Parish in the future, a 
‘Future Housing Needs’ 
Consultation to be carried 
out in consultation with 
WRCC.  

Results of the household 
survey to be communicated to 
WDC – in particular to the 
teams/ Cllrs dealing with Local 
Plan 

Feedback: Dave Barber WDC 
Planning Policy 
The Council would welcome the 
completion of the Shrewley Housing 
Needs Survey in conjunction with 
WRCC. The Council will consider 
the results of the survey with a view 
to meeting identified housing needs 
as appropriate to the Local Plan. 

 Local Government The mobile library service 
is ‘use it or lose it’ so the 
Parish should do 
everything they can to 
support the service. The 
profile of the service needs 
to be raised in Hatton 
Station and Shrewley 
Common 

In consultation with WCC’s 
Mobile Library Service, attempt 
to raise the profile of the 
service through additional and 
marketing and the review of 
when and where the mobile 
library service is available in 
other areas 

Feedback: Tanya Butchers, WCC 
Library Service 
Warwickshire Direct & Libraries will 
support Shrewley PCC’s plans to 
promote the Mobile library service 
within the limits of its existing 
resources. No additional resources 
are available at this time nor 
expected to be in the future.  
 

  Include a list of commonly 
used Local Government 
Services ( which includes 
services the relevant local 
authority accountable for 
the service) within a parish 
directory 

Discuss with WDC and WCC 
ways in which information 
about their services could be 
better be fed back to residents 
in rural communities 

Response: Fiona Clark WDC, 
Customer Contact Manager and  
Adrienne Bellingeri WCC, 
Warwickshire Direct 
WDC and WCC are working 
together to make each authorities 
services available to all residents 
under the banner of Warwickshire 
Direct. Residents do not need to 
worry about which authority to 
contact for individual services. 
Residents can simply telephone 
01926 410410 and speak to an 
advisor or call into a Warwickshire 
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Direct office in Warwick, 
Leamington, Kenilworth, Whitnash or 
Lillington to see an advisor face to 
face. Each authority has its own 
website which enables residents to 
access services and information on-
line. 

 

 Transport & 
Highways 

97% of respondents 
believe that speeding is an 
issue in the Parish  

Encourage WCC to urgently 
review speed limits on Station 
Road and Case Lane, 
introducing more suitable limits 
given the level of traffic and 
amount of houses/ pedestrians 
using the roads. 

Response: Jo Edwards, WCC 
Highways (Road Safety) 
The speed limits on Station Road 
Lane have been recently 
implemented and it is unlikely any 
further changes will be considered. 
The speed limit along Case Lane is 
to be reduced to 40mph within this 
financial year. 

 


